
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, Teachers, and PEAKers, 

Last week was our last full day of PEAK.  Student teams had much to do and accomplish in that single day of 
work.  They completed missing research on their island focus areas.  They also finished their PowerPoint slides where 
the images they selected helped to better tell their story.  Teams also recorded their narration into PowerPoint.  Many 
teams completed the recording and were able to export their presentation to video.  I have shared with families the 
video projects via email.  Hopefully, they have been easy to open and view!   

Not all teams are finished, however.  Many are very close and need a bit more time next week to get to the end.  
Students have done so well on this project, and I think their presentations are strong! 

Next week is the last time PEAK students will attend for the school year.  Teams that have not yet completed 
their presentation will focus on that and get their project ready for video export and sharing.  Also, students will spend 
some time reflecting on their last unit of study, as well as their PEAK year.  They will provide me with their thoughts and 
feedback through the end-of-unit and end-of-year surveys.  We will also have some much-deserved downtime to 
celebrate a successful year and even have an opportunity to say goodbye, at least for the summer.  I will bring some 
treats and we’ll have a bit of an end of PEAK party!   

I want to say Thank You to the students for making this PEAK year a great one!  I’ve enjoyed my time with them 
and look forward to maybe seeing some in the summer and down the road!  I also want to say Thank You to all the 
parents for your engagement, participation, and support of me and the PEAK program.  PEAK is about learning and 
growing and it happens all the time, not just one day a week.  Your involvement in your child’s education is so valuable 
and appreciate your time, effort, and commitment! 

Note:  Next week PEAK has a modified schedule due to my being out of town with middle school PEAK 
students on Wednesday and Thursday.  We will have a ½ day on either Monday or Tuesday (please see the calendar 
for details). 

 

This Week’s Activities: (May 20 - May 21) 

Thank you! 

   Mr. Currier 

 

 

 

Technology:  Software – I can effectively use 
various software applications to create content 
for an activity or project with teacher 
guidance. 

Our Island Presentation! - Students teams will complete their PowerPoint 
presentation and record their island stories onto the slides they created.  
Their final project will be exported as a video and emailed to families! 

Communication:  Feedback - I can 
provide valuable feedback that thoughtfully 
shares my viewpoint on a topic or unit of  
study. 

How was it? – Students will provide me with valuable feedback for the  
Island Exploration unit of study they just completed, as well as a survey 
allowing them to comment on their entire PEAK year! 

Interpersonal:  Social – I can have laugh and 
have fun with friends at a social gathering!  

What a Great Year! – Students will enjoy their last day together with a 
small PEAK party! 



PEAK Calendar – Spring 2024 
 

 
 

20 
½ Day Morning 

Jefferson 
Rossiter 
Warren 

Leave at 11:15am 
No Lunch at PEAK 

 
½ Day Afternoon 

YES LUNCH! 
Four Georgians 

Hawthorne 
Leave at 1:45pm 

21 
½ Day Morning  

Jim Darcy 
Kessler 
Central 

Leave at 11:15am 
No Lunch at PEAK 
½ Day Afternoon 

YES LUNCH! 
Broadwater 

Bryant 
Smith 

Leave at 2pm 
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All PEAK 

Leadership 

Conference! 

8:00am – 

2:30pm 

Location: 

Capital 

Building 

Memorial 

Day – No 

School! 

MS PEAK Physics 

Competition – in 

Idaho! 

Last Day of 

School!  

Have a great 

summer! 


